
    

 

 
 
Downtown Revitalization Phase Two Project Update 8-23-2024  
 
A pre-construction meeting regarding the Downtown Revitalization Phase II Project was held on 
August 7th  with representatives of Ragle Construction, REA, VS Engineering, and City of Jasper. Here 
is a summary of the discussion:  
 

• The Scope for Phase II will see similar work as in Phase One minus the paver parking spaces. 
We’ll be getting new curb and gutter, new ADA compliant sidewalks & curb ramps, new electric 
infrastructure and new storm sewer.  

•  Part One of Phase II will see a closure of all vehicular traffic on Main Street from 3rd 
             Street to 5th Street. 

• Mobilization of equipment/materials and construction signage will start to get delivered and 
placed the week of Aug 26th. Demolition is scheduled to start September 3rd with road closure 
barricades being moved into place that date as well.  

• Construction from 3rd to 5th Streets is expected to be completed by Thanksgiving. No 
construction between Thanksgiving 2024 & January 3rd, 2025 

• After the first of the year the contractor will return to do the work associated with Part Two 

       which is Main Street from 7th to 9th with final completion is the Spring 2025 

•  Scheduling is dependent on weather and materials.  

• Accessibility to all building entrances will be maintained for foot traffic throughout the                             
project. 

•  Meetings with contractor representatives will be held bi-weekly once construction begins.  

 
Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) maps, parking maps, and schedule details will be provided on the City 
of Jasper’s website, JasperIndiana.gov, as soon as they are available.  
 
For specific construction questions, please contact the City Engineering Department at 812-482-
4255 

 


